
My concern with this bill is that this will require coaches who want to work outside of the state of Oregon to register with both The 
ICF and the state of Oregon. I am not clear on how this bill would additionally impact coaches who are currently able to work with 
clients outside of the state, but the accessibility of coaching is and has always been one of the assets of working with a coach.   Also 
this additional annual expense will most certainly be a financial burden especially as insurance does not cover coaching which can 
already limit coaching fees and the coaching clientele.    

Thank you,

~Michele


